
 

 

 
 
March 7, 2017 
 
 
Dear Provider: 
 
Recently, Kern Health Systems made changes to both the formatting and functionality of the Prior Authorization list 
located within the Provider Connection website. These changes include listing non-covered codes, as well as allowing 
KHS to make real time updates to the list as codes change.  There will be a date stamp in the lower right hand corner of 
each page showing the last time the list was updated. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact your KHS Provider Relations Representative at (661)664-5000. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Jake Hall 
Provider Relations Supervisor 
Kern Health Systems 

 


